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Dear Mr. Greene and Cibola Forest Planners,

 

I have read the comments submitted by Jim McGrath regarding the Little Water Canyon proposed research

natural area. I strongly agree with the reasons for protecting this unique area. I hope you will not only protect it,

but conduct more comprehensive biological studies in the area.

 

Thank you,

Dana Price

Albuquerque

-- 

Sent from my Android phone with GMX Mail. Please excuse my brevity. 

 


